
From: Hank Amundson <HAmundson@lowcountrycog.org> 
To: Finance Help, Agingfinancehelp@aging.sc.gov

Chris Bickleycbickley@lowcountrycog.org 
CC: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Theriot, Susanstheriot@aging.sc.gov 
Date: 9/3/2014 3:18:32 PM

Subject: RE: Conference Call regarding June PRF for Services

Sorry for the confusion over my two email accounts, but please send future correspondence to
HDAmundson@lowcountrycog.org
Thanks,

Hank Amundson

From: Finance Help, Aging [mailto:financehelp@aging.sc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 12:57 PM 
To: Chris Bickley; Hank Amundson
Cc: Finance Help, Aging; Kester, Tony; Theriot, Susan
Subject: FW: Conference Call regarding June PRF for Services

Dear Mr. Bickley and Mr. Amundson:

The LGOA would like to set up conference call this afternoon at 3 p.m. to discuss the June PRF for Services. Please let 
the LGOA know if this is a convenient time and what number we should call.

Thank you for your continued partnership in our mission to enhance the lives of South Carolina's seniors and adults 
with disabilities.

Single Point Of Contact
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.
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